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Comments: Hi Bret,

 

I am writing to protest the potential film crew working in Little Duncan.

 

This is a very valuable area for local people especially during hunting season.  It is used heavily during the time

they want to be there and there is no doubt they would interfere with local hunters.  This is a very, very bad idea.

Even the proposed site for their floating camp would be a severe hindrance to locals.

 

Please refuse their proposal.  They need to find a different area and maybe even a different time so they do not

have such a negative impact on local residents.

 

Thanks,

 

Mike Bell

 

Petersburg, AK

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone


